
 

To whom this may concern  

 

When calling for public submission’s with referring to changing the laws to do 
with Breeding Dogs. It is very miss leading calling such as STOP PUPPY 
FARMING.  The wording Stop Puppy Farming as most others and I would see it.  
Is your trying to change the laws of people breeding large amounts of dogs and 
puppy’s in kennels and cages  

Not someone that occasionally breeds in a homey environment. The wording 
Puppy Farms is dogs locked in Cages and Kennels and lots of them for breeding 
and not living a life apart from that. 

I have been breeding dogs for 25 years with my family pets. They are not locked 
in kennels or cages. They are a big part of my family. I live on a lot of acres, so 
where I’ am they are always with me, Living a happy life with my horses, cats, 
chickens and my children. Loving life playing and having a great time all day 
every day. 

I keep in contact with a lot of people that have got my Puppies from me and get 
to watch their life and how happy my puppies have made families. 

When a family is looking to purchase a puppy those days.  They do a lot of 
research on a breeder. They are looking for someone that breeds pups in a home 
Family environment and are not locked in kennels and cages and are brought up 
with a family. That is how they want their pups to be brought into this world. 

I don’t think the way your trying to change the law is the right way to go about it. 
Yes Stop Pet shops from selling them because if you need to sell your pups in a 
pets shop. There is something not right about your breeding. And when the 
people cant sell them to pet shops anymore. They will have to stop breeding. 

If you change the law in this way you’re saying. The only puppy’s that will be 
born are ones locked in kennels and cages. Don’t think the so-called registered 
breeders do the right thing either. They just have a piece of paper that says they 
are a registered breeder but they are mostly breeding them in kennels and cages 
not a family environment. 

Another thing is DESEXING puppy’s before they are 6 months of age is Inhumane 
and CRUEL. It can cause:  

Infantile External Genitalia, Cystitis in Dogs, Urinary Problems, Urinary 
incontinence in Female Dogs, Infectious disease, Potential Long Team risks, 
Behaviours Problems, Musculoskeletal development. 

By passing this law it will end up making the family Puppy too expensive to buy 
for a normal family. This will make a lot of family’s having to grow up and live 
their life without the family Dog. Do you really think that would be right? Go 
down to the park on the weekend and watch the love people have for their 
family’s Fur Baby it’s unbelievable. They are the other members of the family  



Families will end up having to get their pups from placers like China, Now Google 
that. Its not very nice 

I really think there is a better way to do something about the wrong people that 
breed puppies.  

Thank you for reading this and hope you understand where I am coming from 

   

 

 

  

 

 




